
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Slack Walk and Alderson Road Area, 
Worksop)(Prohibition of Waiting and Parking Places)Traffic Regulation Order 2020 

(1246)(Revised) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 
2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking Contraventions (County of 
Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended, the effects of 
which will be to roads in Worksop in the District of Bassetlaw:- 
 
1. to prohibit waiting at all times at the following locations  

i. Junction of Slack Walk and Garbsen Court 
ii. Humphries Gardens – along north side up to the boundary of No.s 1 and 3 
iii. Humphries Gardens – around turning head 
iv. Junction of Slack Walk and Hartland Road (including O/S No.s 22 and 27) 
v. Hartland Road – outside No.s 4 to 8 
vi. Hartland Road – outside No.s 19 and 21 
vii. Junction of Alderson Road and Slack Walk 
viii. Junction of Alderson Road and Alder Close 
ix. Junction of Alderson Road and Chestnut Close 
x. Junction of Alderson Road and Sycamore Close. 

 
2. to prohibit waiting on – Monday to Saturday between 8am – 6pm 

i. Humphries Gardens – from O/S the boundary of No.s 1 and 3 to the end of road 
ii. Humphries Gardens – Outside No.s 2 to 8 
iii. Alder Close – around end of cul-de-sac 

 
3. Parking bays–Mon to Sat between 8am – 6pm, 2 hour parking, no return within 1 hour 

i. Humphries Gardens – between No. 8 and turning head (approx. 15m long) 
ii. Humphries Gardens – between turning head and end of road (approx. 11m long) 

 
As a result of the impact of COVID-19 and in accordance with Public Health England’s advice 
on social distancing and avoiding non-essential trips, public buildings such at County Hall and 
libraries are closed or if reopened will have restrictions in place.  
 
In order to make relevant documents available for inspection they can either be: 
(a) Viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
(b) By writing to the address below or by emailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk  to request 
 a copy and one will be sent out either via email or post if address provided. 
 
The restrictions are intended to promote safe parking patterns by prohibiting parking on bends 
and junctions. In addition, it is proposed to provide 2 parking bays on Humphries Gardens (for 
up to 2 hours) for short-term parking. These proposals are a revision to the consultation that 
was sent in January/February 2020.  
 
Written objections (stating grounds & quoting ref. 1246) must be received by me by the  
23rd October 2020. 
 
Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot, Bilsthorpe Business Park 
Bilsthorpe, Nottinghamshire, NG22 8ST or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk   


